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COLLECTION OF FINANCE CLEARANCE SLIPS

Students are reminded that the Semester 1, 2025 second
block examinations commence on Monday 9 June 2025.
Only registered and fully paid students will be allowed
into the Examinations venues.

The Finance Department will be issuing clearances to
registered and fully paid students from Monday the 2nd of
June 2025. No clearance will be done over the weekend.

Students are required to produce valid clearances and
students' IDs at the examination venue to be allowed
entry.

Be guided accordingly.
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